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Though the COVID-19 pandemic has made it more difficult to organize activities as normal, CARP 

students have been more eager than ever to further their understanding of the Principle.  

 

On May 23-24, the North Lake CARP chapter, based in Dallas, TX, held an online Principle seminar 

based on the teachings of CARP Founders Father and Mother Moon.  

 

A small group of the club was able to gather in person while many more joined virtually.  

 

Under the mentorship of a parent volunteer, the student leaders themselves gave the presentations on the 

Principle.  

 

It was a moving and eye-opening experience for everyone who attended, especially those for whom it was 

their first Principle seminar.  

 

We look forward to the next CARP event in Dallas! 

 

 


